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Don’t forget to practise your spellings and 

times tables every day. If you lose your 
passwords, we always have a copy! 

 

 
If it is your birthday on a day that you are at 
school then you are allowed to wear your 

own clothes. You are also allowed to bring 
in a treat to share with your class.  

 

 
Our topics this year are: 

The Ancient Egyptians; Raging Rivers; First 
Nations; Eastern Europe; Benin and Our 

Changing World. 
 

Remember, if you have any questions, 
worries or concerns, please talk to Mrs. 

Sanderson or Mrs. Campo. We will always 
try our very best to help and support any 

Red Kite.   
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Your teachers are Mrs. Sanderson & Mrs. Campo,  
who teach English; Maths; Topic; Science; Art; 

DT; PE; PSHE; RE; Computing and Music. 

 
Also, Madam Kernick (French) and Ms. Ranson 

(PE), who teach Red Kites every Wednesday 
morning. 

 
 



 These are the things you need to bring 
or remember every week: 

 
Everyday – reading book, pencil case (must 
be able to fit in your tray), planner and water 
bottle. 

 
Monday – please come to school in your PE 
kit and remember to hand in your 
homework.  

 
Wednesday – please come to school in 
your PE kit.  
 
Wednesday – homework is given out on 
this day. Don’t forget to take it home! 
 

Remember to bring in your instrument if 
you are having a music lesson or 

attending an after-school club. 

 

 

Don’t forget that spelling tests take place 
on a Friday! 

 

Now you are in UKS2, you are 
expected to be more independent. 

 
This includes:  

 
 handing in your completed homework 

every Monday; 

 remembering to bring your reading 
book, planner and water bottle to 
school every day; 

 handing any letters and/or money to 
the office; 

 getting yourself and your desk 
prepared for the school day;   

 keeping your desk, tray and peg area 
clean, tidy and organised. 

 
In Red Kites, we pride ourselves on 
our appearance. Please always wear 

the correct school uniform and PE kit. 
Also, remember to tie back long hair. 

 
 
 
 

 


